
 

 

 

 
17th November 2021 

 
To, 
All the Affiliates, 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This is in continuation to our mail of even date timed at 02.32 pm, we 
advice all the players of your Association not to panic at all and spread 
unrequired rumours. 
 
Please be informed that some non players are spreading a rumour that 
Nationals starting from 24.11.2021 has been postponed, which is 
factually incorrect. 
 
BSFI and the entire Executive Committee are taking appropriate legal 
action against this uncalled for Order. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours truly, 

 
SUNIL BAJAJ 
Secretary General 


